
Crossett city council met in special session June 1, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. at the Crossett City Hall.
Present:		Mayor Crystal Marshall, 
Council Members:  	Dale Martinie, Cary Carter, CT Foster, Sheila Phillips and James Knight (Via phone)

Absent: 		City Attorney James Hamilton, Clerk Treasurer Jesse Walthall

Mayor Marshall called the meeting to order with prayer and pledge of allegiance to the flag.

Mayor Marshall stated that the purpose of this meeting is to interview candidates to fill the vacated council position of Ward 2 Position 1.  She added that there are six very capable candidates to consider.  Each of these candidates are confirmed qualified voters of Ward 2.  They are as follows:

					Ray Langstaff
					Morie Malloy
					John Martin
					Kerstin Mondragon
					Arlan Richards
					Michael Rowe

Mayor Marshall then called executive session in order to conduct individual interviews.

Council convened into executive session.

After interviews with each candidate, Mayor Marshall called the public meeting back to order.

Mayor announced that the council has chosen Kerstin Mondragon to fill the vacancy.  Mrs. Mondragon will be official appointed and sworn in at the regular council meeting on June 15.  She added that each candidate has much to offer the city and hopes that they will continue to support the city in various capacities.

With no other business, the meeting adjourned.
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